The Music Department

Scripps College

http://www.scrippscollege.edu/departments/music



http://www.scrippscollege.edu/departments/music

The Scripps College Department of Music is
housed at the College’s Performing Arts
Center. The state-of-the-art facilities include
Garrison Theater, Boone Recital Hall, smart
classrooms, studios, and a music library. Our
students engage with music through diverse
classroom and performance offerings,
including:

« Courses in music history, theory, and
ethnomusicology

+ Individual and group lessons in piano,
voice, violin, and chamber music

+ Opportunities to perform in student
recitals

« Participation in Joint Music Program
choirs and orchestra performances

“Music lessons at Scripps have
helped me develop my confidence
and public speaking skills, as well
as instilling in me the importance
of discipline and practice, which are

necessary for success in every class

or activity.”

—Scripps Organismal Biology Major

scrippscollege.edu/departments/music
facebook.com/ScrippsMusic




The Joint Music Program

of Claremont Mckenna, Harvey Mudd, Pitzer, and Scripps Colleges

WWW.|oIntmusicprogram.orq



http://www.jointmusicprogram.org/

“The choir has given me the
opportunity to do what I love
among people who are as
passionate and dedicated to
music as I am.”

— Scripps Psychology Major

Joint Music Program faculty offer a variety

of music history and music theory classes.
The program is closely affiliated with Scripps
College’'s Department of Music, which offers
exciting courses, chamber music classes, and
lessons in voice, piano, and violin. To learn
more, visit scrippscollege.edu/departments/
music.

Program faculty also belong to the
Humanities, Social Sciences, and the Arts
Department of Harvey Mudd College. To
learn more, visit hme.edu.

To find out more about Joint Music Program
faculty and classes and to view the concert
schedule, please visit jointmusicprogram.org
or facebook.com/jointmusicprogram or call
(909) 607-3267.




In light of the Covid-19 pandemic, the Music Department
faculty have been studying the latest scientific research
about the safest possible ways to teach music in Fall 2020.

More information will be available in July, once the
Claremont Colleges announce how the Fall 2020
semester will unfold.

Feel free to contact our faculty for specific questions
about your areas of interest:

General Inquiries, YouYoung Kang, chair

Music Theory and

History
e

Ethnomusicology Candida Jaquez
and Music History
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